January 2, 2014

Re: Recommendation Letter for PJB Mechanical Plumbing and Heating

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for PJB Mechanical Plumbing
and Heating. My experience with PJB has been exceptional over the years. The works that they
performed were of very high quality, and the time and cost for each job was fair and reasonable
which worked well with our budget. The technicians when arriving to the job sites were courteous
and knowledgeable,

In conclusion, I would highly recommend PJB to others and would not hesitate using their
plumbing and heating services again in the near future.

Yours truly,

ULt
atthew L.

Vice President
Asset Management & Acquisitions
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